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Changes to Page Stewardship Project Document 

On the Rogue River – Siskiyou NF Website 
 
 

January 6, 2009 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE OF NATIONAL FOREST TIMBER ADVERTISED 
FOR SALE.   The Page Stewardship Integrated Resource Timber Contract, 
scheduled for bid opening at 10:00 a.m., January 13, 2009, is hereby cancelled 
because the sale location is currently inaccessible.  The sale will be readvertised 
in the spring.   
 

 
November 19, 2008 

 
The Prospectus for the Page Stewardship Project contains an error.  Page 6 of 8 
contains a paragraph referring to Periodic Payments.  There will be no Periodic 
Payments in this Contract.  Upon award of the contract, the blanks in A.19 – 
Periodic Payment Amount - of the Contract will be filled in with “N/A”. 
 
There is also an incomplete sentence on Page 2 of 8 of the Prospectus.  In the 
paragraph referring to stumpage rate escalation, the second sentence should 
read: “Tentative bid rates for timber apply, subject to quarterly adjustment during 
the contract period.” 
 
All other terms and conditions of the contract remain the same as the original 
advertisement. 
 

December 2, 2008 
 

Concerning the removal of Timber Subject to Agreement, under K-C.1.1#; while 
A.4.2 shows the Unit of Measure for Softwood Other Non-Saw material as MBF, 
it may be possible to remove this material under a separate agreement, using 
tons as a Unit of Measure.  Should this alternative be chosen, the rate for this 
material would be $0.18 per ton. 
 
All other terms and conditions of the contract remain the same as the original 
advertisement. 


